“What a Long Strange Trip it’s Been”

By Robert Hunter
from the Gratefil Dead

The waiting is over.
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It’s finally here!
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The Bay Skate and Bike Park Foundation
Invites You to Attend the

Bay SKATE & BIKE PARK

GRAND OPENING

Saturday, October 23, 2010
3:00-7:00 pm
Ribbon Cutting at 6:30 pm

Come experience the new skate and bike park - -
- - Ride, watch or just enjoy the food, D] and fun!

The Bay Skate and Bike Park is a concrete reflection of the hard work and
perseverance of our foundation, our community and most importantly, our amazing
young people of Bay. May it stand as a tribute to their contribution and commitment
for many years to come.

BSBP Foundation




